
From: Bailey Newman <bailey@couponchief.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/22/2017 10:21:27 AM
Subject: Hi from Bailey

 
Hi,
 
 
I was browsing State Of South Carolina Lieutenant Governor’s website looking for info on disaster preparation and saw this 
page here:
 
http://ltgov.sc.gov/Emergency%20Preparedness/Pages/default.aspx
 
 
It’s nice to see that you have a page that provides useful content about emergencies. We at Coupon Chief have just 
created a massive guide titled “How to Save on Emergency Supplies – Disaster Prep on a Budget.” It includes up-to-date 
information and special tips to help prepare families for emergencies.
 
 
Can I send you the link to the guide? We’re hoping you could help us spread the word by sharing and linking to it. :)
 
 
Thanks in advance for your consideration!
 
 
Bailey

 
 
P.S. If you don’t want to hear from me again, just reply to this with the text: unsubscribe.
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